It is for the information of all concern and the students of this institution that the
college will be remain closed from dt. 05.05.2025 to dt. 16.06.2025 on account of
-“SUMMER VACATION”". The college will reopen on dt. 17.06.2025 at 10:00AM.

Saraswat Begree ahavidyeraya
Bodbhaga, Dist.Sambaipu:




